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LIAISON STATEMENT TO EXTERNAL ORGANIZATIONS —REQUEST FOR
INPUT FOR A REVISION OF RECOMMENDATION ITU-R M.1801

“RADIO INTERFACE STANDARDS FOR BROADBAND WIRELESS ACCESS
SYSTEMS, INCLUDING MOBILE AND NOMADIC APPLICATIONS, IN THE
MOBILE SERVICE OPERATING BELOW 6 GHz”

Background

The Radiocommunication Assembly 2007 (15-19 October 2007) established a new ITU-R Study
Group 5 “Terrestrial services”. All of the studies on terrestrial services which were conducted by the
former ITU-R Study Groups 8 and 9 will henceforth be undertaken by Study Group 5.

The studies associated with the land mobile service excluding IMT and the amateur and amateur-
satellite services have been assigned, as an interim measure, to Working Party SA (WP 5A).

It is expected that the next meeting of Study Group 5 on 10-11 November 2008 will establish the
final working party structure of the Study Group.

Request

At its February 2008 meeting, ITU-R WP 5A received updated material from 3GPP TSG RAN on
IMT-2000 CDMA DS and IMT-2000 CDMA TDD for Annexes 2 and 6 of Recommendation ITUR
M.1801. The purpose of this material is to align Annexes 2 and 6 of Recommendation ITUR M.
1801 to the proposed revision of Recommendation ITU-R M.1457-7.

Noting the preliminary state of the underlying specifications from which the submitted material was
extracted, WP 5A kindly invites 3GPP TSG RAN to update the material along with any necessary
revisions of the previously submitted material contained in contribution 5A/23.

Also, WP 5A kindly invites external organizations to provide updated material for a revision of
Annexes 1 - 6 of Recommendation ITU-R M.1801.

The next meeting of WP 5A is scheduled for 28 October - 6 November 2008 and the deadline for
submission of contributions is 16:00 hours UTC, 21 October 2008.
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